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 Tuesday 4th October 2016 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
After weeks of thinking about our London topic, we will finally be going on sightseeing tour of London on 
Tuesday 18th October! 
 
We will take the tube to Tower Hill, then travel down the river on the 
Thames Clipper to Waterloo. We will walk to Trafalgar Square to 
take in more sights. We will stop off along the way to have lunch and 
aim to be back to school for 3:30pm. 
 
There will be a small cost for this trip to cover the Thames Clipper 
boat journey - each child is asked to contribute £3.60. We have an 
extra ticket per class for an adult that would like to come along and 
help us on the day – please indicate whether you would like to be 
considered for this on the permission slip below. Names will be picked at random. 
 
Children will need to wear sturdy foot wear and bring a healthy packed lunch with them, in a bag that is easy 
to carry. To ensure that your child can take part in this wonderful opportunity, please return the slip and 
money to the class teacher in a sealed envelope ASAP. Please label the envelope with your child’s name and 
class.  
 
We are very much looking forward to our first Y2 trip! Please come and see us if you have any queries. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Rhiannon Beeton   Jacob Barnes 
 
 
 
I give permission for my child ___________________ in class _____________ to go on the Thames Clipper trip 
on Tuesday 18th October 2015.  

o I enclose £3.60 to cover the cost of the trip.  
o I will provide a healthy packed lunch for my child on this day. 
o I would like to come and help on the day 

 
Signed _________________________________________ 
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